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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: James Day <drday@frontier.com>
Sent: Friday, March 06, 2015 7:14 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Lake Almanor Thermal Curtain

  
Mr  Barnes, 
 
 
I understand that there have been a number of vocal members of the Lake Almanor community who 
have spoken out against the thermal curtain. However I am concerned that perhaps the  negative 
impacts of the project may be getting over exaggerated by the opponents and the positive impacts to 
the environment ignored. As I understand the thermal curtain would help protect an endangered 
species which would be otherwise put at risk and I understand this is being considered as a result of 
environmental studies which advocate such a move.I therefore wish to voice my support. I am aware 
that this project has been under consideration for a long time and that the water board could certainly 
not be accused of acting in a hasty manor as there has been plenty of time for public input. 
 
James Day 
Lake Almanor Resident 


